WAYNE COUNTY CHAPTER NEWS               
                                                                                                                                                                                    
                                                           September 2021   
 
Hello, Pro-life Heroes
[bookmark: _GoBack]	One last time, these Church Notes include the latest version of the LIFESPAN Links for Life Golf Outing flier and also a registration form. Please consider joining us for golf or sponsoring the event on behalf of your parish, community, organization, or business. Links for Life is on September 13.
	Looking forward, we have the National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children on September 18 and Life Chain on October 3. It would be great to schedule a Rose Ceremony on either Sept. 18 or anytime in October during Respect Life Month. Please talk to your pastor and inquire if this might be an event your church would like to host. Expect many more details in next month’s Church Notes, but the 2021 CIDER Walk for Life will take place on Sunday, October 17. It will be back at a park as in the past and we hope to include a brief speaker as well as the traditional walk with cider and doughnuts. At this time, the location is to be determined. We will update you as details are finalized for the CIDER Walk.
	We renew our plea for all Church Representatives to consider speaking to another pro-life supporter within your church community about becoming an Assistant Representative. For the continuation of LIFESPAN’s pro-life mission in your church community and our local area, we ask that all of you invite another community member or members to learn the role of Church Representative and assist you. This will benefit you with additional help for projects such as Mother’s Day, Christmas Cards, and submitting our weekly notes into your church bulletin. It will also free you to go on vacation, care for an ailing relative, or recuperate yourself without worry that your church will go without a LIFESPAN presence. It will benefit LIFESPAN by adding new pro-life messengers. Please help to ensure that this important work for human dignity from conception until natural death will carry on for generations to come! Please email our office at wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org or call 734-422-6230 with the name(s), phone number, and email address of new Assistant Rep(s). Look for a Church Representative meeting to take place sometime in November. A date will be announced in either the October or November Church Notes.

“I am pleased the Supreme Court has taken up the Mississippi law, which will give the Court a chance to reconsider the current misguided abortion jurisprudence…As a Senator, a woman, and as a mother, I think this case offers us a chance to return the abortion issue to the political process and away from activist judges.”
 –U.S. Senator Cindy Hyde-Smith of Mississippi
Yours in LIFE, 


Timothy Pruse
Wayne County Chapter Director 
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